
IMPORTANT ISTRUCTIONS ON REGISTRATION TO OPEN-ES PLATFORM 

It is highly recommended that Self-assessment questionnaire included in the new Open-es platform should 
be possibly answered for each headquarter belonging to your Company/Holding. 

This is the reason why you should register Open-es by indicating the relevant DUNS Headquarter Number 
on the dedicated box: 

 

One log-in account with DUNS HQ NUMBER = One Self-assessment questionnaire  

 

However, if a Holding has a global sustainability strategy that applies to all/most of its Headquarters, we 
recommend indicating the relevant DUNS Global Ultimate Number on the same box above.  

Participation of all Suppliers in the self-assessment questionnaire is strongly encouraged by Iveco Group 

and the result will be reflected on the Supplier Scorecard as a key element of our sourcing process and 

Supplier qualification.  

If you are not the competent person to manage this activity, we kindly ask you to please forward it to 
the proper professional in charge within your organization and notify the new contact to 
supplier.relations@ivecogroup.com  

Thanks and regards, 
Iveco Group Supplier Relations 
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